A FBLA

Non-Discrimination Statement

It is the policy of the lowa Future Business Leaders of America (lowa FBLA) not
to discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, sexual orientation, gender
identity, national origin, sex, disability, religion, age, political party affiliation, or
actual or potential parental, family or marital status in its programs, activities, or
employment practices as required by the lowa Code sections 216.9 and
256.10(2), Titles VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 U.S.C. § 2000d
and 2000e), the Equal Pay Act of 1973 (29 U.S.C. § 206, et seq.), Title IX
(Educational Amendments, 20 U.S.C.§§ 1681 — 1688), Section 504
(Rehabilitation Act of 1973, 29 U.S.C. § 794), and the Americans with Disabilities
Act (42 U.S.C. § 12101, et seq.). If you have questions or complaints related to
compliance with this policy by the lowa FBLA, please contact Kent Seuferer,
lowa FBLA Executive Director, 723 Curtis Ave, Chariton, |1A 50049, email:
kent@iowafbla.org, the lowa Civil Rights Commission, Grimes State Office
Building, 400 E. 14th St, Des Moines, I1A 50319-0201, telephone number,
515-281-4121, FAX number: 515-242-5840, email: icrc@iowa.gov, or the
Director of the Office for Civil Rights, U.S. Department of Education, Citigroup
Center, 500 W. Madison Street, Suite 1475, Chicago, IL 60661-4544, telephone
number: 312-730-1560, FAX number: 312-730-1576, TDD number:
877-521-2172, email: OCR.Chicago@ed.gov. Additionally, you may contact the
legal counsel for the lowa Department of Education, Grimes State Office
Building, 400 E. 14th Street, Des Moines, I1A 50319-0146, telephone number:
515-281-5295.
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